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Thursday 22 April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Gilgandra Public School have been invited to entertain at the Senior Citizen’s Presentation Awards on
Monday 26 April at the Gilgandra Shire Hall at 11:30am.

Year 3 Inventors, Year 4 Loraxes and MC Gumnuts will perform their Grandparents’ assembly item. Students
will walk to and from the event supervised by Mr Smithers, Ms Goodwin, Ms Williams, Mrs Frecklington,
Mrs Z Howard and Mrs Briggs. The students will leave school at 11:30am after eating lunch and return when
the performance is finished. Students will need to be in winter uniform.

Yours Sincerely

Patricia Howard



